
NOTICE TO AGGREGATE PRODUCERS 

Seasonal Material Bids 

Fillmore County Highway Department 

 

CP 23-17-02 

 

The Fillmore County Highway Department will be accepting bids for the 

furnishing and hauling of Class 2 (modified) aggregate on various 

Fillmore County Roads, and the furnishing of same material in stockpile  

at various quarry locations.  Sealed bids will be received at the office of 

the County Engineer at the Fillmore County Highway Department in 

Preston, Minnesota, on behalf of the Fillmore County Board of 

Commissioners, until 1:30 p.m. on May 1, 2017. 

  

Aggregate material will conform with the 2005 Edition of Minnesota 

Department of Transportation “Standard Specification for Highway 

Construction”, and as amended by the Special Provisions.  Quantities are 

estimated at 31,711.5 tons of class-2 mod aggregate material, plus 

stockpile quantities. 

 

Bid forms may be obtained at the office of the County Highway 

Engineer, 909 Houston St NW, Preston, Minnesota  55965. 

 

The County reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any 

defect. 

 

Dated at Preston, Minnesota, this 30th day of March, 2017. 

 

4/10/17, 4/17/17 

 

Ronald Gregg, P.E. 

Fillmore County Engineer 

909 Houston St. NW  

Preston, MN  55965 


